
Exhibit H 
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
DATE:   November 9, 2010 
 
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. Joe Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF THE PROPOSED INSTALLATION OF AN 

AUDIO VISUAL SCREEN IN THE PIKESVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 
AUDITORIUM  

 
ORIGINATOR:  Barbara E. Walker, Assistant Superintendent, High Schools 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Edmund Mitzel, Principal, Pikesville High School 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Board of Education approves the installation of an audio visual screen in the auditorium 
of Pikesville High School 

 
 
In accordance with Superintendent's rule #7330, Pikesville High School is proposing the 
installation of the audio visual screen be approved.   
 
The purchase and installation of the audio visual screen at Pikesville High School is privately 
funded by the Pikesville High School PTSA.  All work will be performed by Baltimore County 
Public School approved vendors. 
 
Installation will support students, staff, and community activities. This will allow large groups of 
students to view pertinent media in one location to support the curriculum.  It will also allow 
students and community to come together in support of programs such as the annual 
Distinguished Alumni celebration. 
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